
SB-554 will do nothing to reduce violent crime.  The concealed carry license holders are not the problem.  We never have been.  SB
-554 creates a mine field of arbitrary restrictions designed to make felons of other wise law abiding Oregon citizens.  Do not replace 
Oregon's preemptive concealed carry law with this horrible piece of legislation. 


